
 
 
 
 
Greetings, Fellow Artists! 
 
Here we are almost at the beginning of summer! Our last member meeting until September is 
scheduled for June 10th. I hope you will come to the June meeting at Blinn House. Our final 
meeting will showcase our newest members and their art. 
 
In addition to that, our 98th Annual Juried Exhibition opening reception will take place at 
Creative Arts Group in Sierra Madre on June 9th. Unfortunately, I will not be able to attend due 
to family business that will take me out of town. I am very sorry to miss this dynamic display of 
our members’ art. 
 
We are in the process of planning our summer party that traditionally takes place in August. I 
look forward to seeing all of you there. 
 
If you are in an exhibition, art fair or other art adventure, please let us know by using PSA 
Member News. It is a great way to get the word out and promote your art. We can also post 
your event on the PSA Facebook page and Instagram if you let us know. 
 
Have you tried submitting to shows through https://callforentries.org ? It is a free website that 
will let you know about loads of exhibitions worldwide for all types of art. I have been 
successful using this website and have had my art accepted for several exhibitions around the 
US. I encourage you to try it. 
 
As always, thank you for supporting the Pasadena Society of Artists. 
 
All the best, 
Kathleen to some, Kathy to others 
 


